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Holly Smyth

Subject: FW: Comment on Lorenzini MND

From: Leon Zhu <leorczhu@yahoo.com<mailto:leorczhu@yahoo.com>> 
Date: June 26, 2018 at 3:24:26 PM PDT 
To: "hsmyth@ci.hercules.ca.us<mailto:hsmyth@ci.hercules.ca.us>" 
<hsmyth@ci.hercules.ca.us<mailto:hsmyth@ci.hercules.ca.us>> 
Cc: "ckelley@ci.hercules.ca.us<mailto:ckelley@ci.hercules.ca.us>" 
<ckelley@ci.hercules.ca.us<mailto:ckelley@ci.hercules.ca.us>> 
Subject: Willow Ave project 
 
 
Hello, as a long time home owner of Hercules, I have concern about the impact of this project to the already worsening 
local traffic congestion leading on the Hwy 4 and I-80 merge, and the negative impact it will bring to the popular 
preschool at Valley Bible Church. Many of my neighbors are concerned about how such a project will bring unwanted 
characters from out of the neighborhood. We would like to voice our opposition to this project and hopefully the city can 
bring along a better project that can truly benefit the Hercules residence. Thanks 
 
best, 
 
Leon 
 
 

 

Victor Carniglia 

Consultant 

925‐360‐4199 

vcarniglia@solutions‐mrg.com 
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